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     I was just commenting the other day to my wife that the end of February and the first part
of March are my least favorite time of the year. Everything looks so dirty, brown, and just
downright dreary. I know that it will soon be followed by my favorite time of year and that is
what gets me through it. Springtime is fast approaching and will bring a wonderful time of
renewal. The air will be cleaner, the landscape will begin to brighten, and people will once
again be able to get out and enjoy the fresh air and sunshine. 
     Now a little good news, bad news. First the good news, the city has saved money by not
plowing and salting the roads, but for a couple of times this winter. This money will be put
back into maintenance of our roads. Now to the bad news, the city has not had to spend
much money this winter in plowing and salting our roads. So, the severe drought continues. I
want to assure everyone that water continues to be our number one priority. We would ask
that you put off watering outside as long as possible. Even more important, please do
everything you can to cut back your culinary water use. Consider shorter and less frequent
showers. Combine two small loads of dish cycles into one larger one, and the same with your
wash loads. Turn the water off while brushing your teeth. Look for ways to conserve water.
Make it a game with the children and grandchildren. I know that these seem like such trivial
things, and individually they are. Collectively, however, over many households, day in and
day out they really make a difference. 
     Remember as we head outside for the coming spring, to protect yourselves and especially
your children from those deadly UV rays that Utah is so famous for. A simple sunburn now
can come back to haunt them as skin cancer when they are older. 
     So many important things are happening in our city, and we’ll have more announcements
in the near future. We continue to collaborate with developers all along 2700 North with
many great projects that are really starting to gather shape. For particularly good reasons,
businesses like to remain somewhat secretive and announce things on their own timetables
and in their own way. 
     In other parts of the city the Rulon White extension is moving along at a rapid pace, and
you should soon see new businesses starting construction in that area of the city. Most of
that area will continue to be general commercial and light industrial and will continue to
boost our tax base. It also will continue to make our 2700 North corridor more attractive to
commercial and retail businesses.
     As always, I am committed to doing whatever it takes to ensure that Pleasant View
remains the best place to not only grow up, but the best place to grow old. 
     
Mayor Leonard Call
   

MAYOR'S MESSAGE

March 3: Planning Commission
March 8: City Council 
March 13: Daylight Savings Time
Begins
March 17:  St. Patrick's Day
March 22: City Council
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(March 1st-31st: NO LATE REGISTRATION 

*Season Play: M/W or T/TH beginning end of April-
1st week of June)

Baseball/Softball (grades 3-9): $48
Machine pitch (1st-2nd grade): $48

Tball (K, Pre-K): $40



RECREATION REGISTRATION NOW OPENAPPLY TO BE A PLEASANT VIEW RECREATION 
STAFF MEMBER!

FOUNDERS DAY 2022 VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

We are already starting to prepare for our amazing Founders Day
celebration this year. Please watch for opportunities in the coming
months to sign up and participate with all the fun activities, such as

the parade, breakfast, fun run, salmon bake and fireworks. 



Garrett Whitlock and Goldie Harris gave an update on all of the awesome things YCC has been doing this year.
They also talked about what programs/activities the city currently offers that they feel impact them the most,

and what they would like to see moving forward. We have amazing youth in our city! 

YOUTH CITY COUNCIL PRESENTS TO THE PLEASANT VIEW CITY COUNCIL



$20/hr for 18 years and older

Starting at $8.50/hr 16-17 year olds
Please contact: Cindy Harrison @
charrison@pleasantviewcity.com

Must be available weeknights from
the end of April through the first

week in June.

PLEASANT VIEW CITY IS PREPARING FOR OUR 2022 FOUNDERS DAY

As many of you know, Woodruff Auto has been our car show host for many years. With Woody retiring
and selling his business and the new owner not being able to participate this year, we are looking for

another sponsor to host the car show! 
It has been an amazing event with a tremendous amount of community support that local and

surrounding residents look forward to every year. 
If you are interested in sponsoring and hosting the car show please contact Steve Gibson at (801) 941-

8100 or Sara Urry at (801)737-0523 ASAP! Thank you!
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